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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and meoln
counties

1 Message

Martin Mannmg <mannmglvnv@gmall com> Fri, Nov 18, 2011 at 1:00 AM
Reply-To: Martin Manning <manningivinv@gmail.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 18, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion galions of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
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ahuge area. E
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Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering :
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this o M‘

project.

Any decision to approve would unfairly and unduly jeopardize the , ,J
economic interests of the citizens and businesses in the Great Basin 'j
area as well.

Sincerely,

Marty Manning

1452 Castle Crest Drive
Las Vegas, Nevada 89117

Sincerely,

Martin Manning
1482 Castle Crest Dr
Las Vegas, NV 89117-7006

(702) 452-5554
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